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        Sharing Our Blessings and the Joy of Christmas  

 This holiday season we will be sharing our blessings with two 

local families who need extra support to purchase clothing and gifts 

for their children.  We will again be giving them gift cards for Target 

but this year we are requesting that your donation be by check. This 

will enable us to give each family one gift card for their share of our giving. Please mail/deliver your check 

to the church office or, if we are worshiping in person, leave it in the collection plate. IMPORTANT:  

Write òChristmas Familyó or òTargetó on the memo line. This will direct your money to the right account 

and will assist the church treasurer in giving you credit for your donation. We need all donations by Sun-

day, November 29. That will give the families time to shop and wrap. Thank you for sharing love, hope and 

the joy of Christmas with these families.       

Blessings to you all,                                                                               

 The Membership Care Committee 

 

 

  

 We will be decorating the sanctuary 

for Christmas Monday November 23.   If 

we can get enough people, it will get done 

in just a couple of hours.  

November 23ñ9:30AM.   

 Jobs for all skill levels.  Please plan 

to help. 



Keeping òTrackó of Church Stewardship and Finance
  

Thereõs something coming this way!  

Look, down the track. Can you see it?  

I think I cané...almost see it. I think I can.  

Thereõs smoke but it seems to be moving this way.  

Keep looking, itõs coming this way! I think  

I can see it now! 

   It looks like; A TRAIN!  

Yes! It is a train!  

November 1ñDaylight Saving Time Ends  

Set you clocks back on November 2,  

one hour before you go to bed Saturday night 

Sunday, November 8 

First Sunday back in-person worship since March 



October 30, 2020 

 

 

Dearest Members, Friends and Family; 

 This has indeed been a long season as we have all lived through 

the COVID-19 crisis in our community and our world.  La Habra UMC 

suspended in-person worship in early March and it has been a long 8 

months.  

 We are excited to let you all know that we have received permis-

sion from the District Superintendentôs office, at long last we can com-

mence in-person worship again. 

 We will be celebrating together in-person in our Sanctuary again 

beginning:  

Sunday, November 8, 2020, worship will begin  at 10:30 a.m.   

Included in the Vista are two very important items to review: 

      ~ A copy of the new 10 Commandments of attending Worship at La Habra UMC.  Please review 

them before coming to church on November 8. 

      ~ A copy of the La Habra UMC Assumption of Risk and Waiver of Liability for COVID19.  Please 

sign this and bring it with you to church on November 8.   

 Iôm so excited to finally be able to meet you in person, we will be able to return to the most 

important part of our daily lives being together in church on Sunday mornings.  Our goal is to wor-

ship safely so please review all of the safety precautions attached, we have been working hard to 

create a safe environment for all of us.   

 However, while we long to see everyone here, please prayerfully consider whether or not 

coming in person is the right choice for you and your family.  We will continue to record the services 

every other week going forward and they will be posted on our YouTube channel during the week 

after the service.  

 Please donôt hesitate to call Pastor Karen in the office if you have any questions.   

        

       Blessings to all,  

       Rev. Karen Tannheimer  

Karen Tannheimer 

Pastor 
 

Edward D. Zeliff  

Director of Music  
 

Sandy Cram  

Preschool Director 

   La Habra United Methodist Church  

      631 N. Euclid Street La Habra, California 90631  



Welcome Back to In-Person Worship 
La Habra United Methodist Church  
 As We Return to Church there are  

10 Commandments for COVID-19  to be Aware of:  
 
 

1.  Each worshipper will be asked the screening questions as they arrive:  
 Have you been on a trip in the last 2 weeks?  

       Have you been ill? Or live with someone exposed to COVID19? 
      Do you have a fever?  (A "no contact" thermometer will be used).  

 You will be asked to sign the LHUMC waiver of liability and disclosure if you have not done so 
already.  

 
2.  Everyone must wear a face mask at all times.  
 
3.  Please maintain social distancing at all times, before, during and after church.  
     6ft________________Apart.    
 
4. As you enter the Sanctuary we ask that you utilize the hand sanitizer in the Narthex.  Avoid hugs, 
handshakes or other close contact with others.    

     Remember- 6ft________________Apart. 
 
5. Seating:  Youôll be escorted to a pew.  The pews have been measured and marked to allow for 
social distancing.  Please only sit in areas ñwithoutò tape.  Ushers will instruct you accordingly. 

 
6. We will not be distributing any weekly bulletins during this time, all pew racks have been emptied 
so ñBring your own Bible from homeò 

 
7.  Offering plates will not be passed during worship, but offering plates will be available as you 
 leave church. Please remember to give, ñGod loves a Cheerful giver!ò  
 
8.  Please feel free to use the restroom but please only one person at a time for everyoneôs safety.  
Please use the hand wipes in the restroom as you leave to quickly wipe down faucet and door 
knobs to protect the next person.  ñWash your hands- (yes Mom!) 

 
9.  Singing & Communion: as you have all heard Dr. Fauchi say, ñsinging in church is being discour-
agedò.  So, please hum, tap your feet, clap your hands, raise your arms in praise and please en-
joy the music our music leaders have prepared.  I plan to sing all the way home inside my car 
and throughout the day! 

 
     Communion:  During this season we will be providing a new way to have communion.  Individual 
ñdisposableò mini-cups will be given to you as you enter.  Please hold on to them until we cele-
brate communion together.  Ushers will provide trash receptacles after use.  (Or, youôre welcome 
to take them home and recycle!) 

 
10.We are very excited to come back to in-person worship but please remember that safety is our 
primary goal.  Please know that you are loving your neighbor by keeping them safe.  We want 
everyone to come through this season healthy and ready for 2021. 

 
Please donôt hesitate to ask an Usher, Jonell or myself any questions and finally, we can have up to 
65 people so please invite a friend to meet you at church and then take them to lunch ñoutsideò. 
 
Blessings to you in Christ, 
Pastor Karen  



           THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH OF LA HABRA 

   ASSUMPTION OF RISK AND WAIVER OF LIABILITY 

   RELATING TO CORONAVIRUS/COVID-19 

 

The novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World Health Or-

ganization. COVID-19 is extremely contagious and is believed to spread from person-to-person con-

tact and/or by contact with contaminated surfaces and objects, and even possibly in the air.  There is 

no known treatment, cure, or vaccine for COVID-19. Evidence has shown that COVID-19 can 

cause serious and potentially life-threatening illness and even death. As a result, federal, state, 

and local governments and health agencies recommend social distancing and other preventive prac-

tices. 

The United Methodist Church of La Habra has put in place preventive measures to reduce spread of 

COVID-19, but cannot prevent you and/or your children from becoming exposed to, contracting, or 

spreading COVID-19 while utilizing The United Methodist Church of La Habraôs services or premises. 

It is not possible, even with heightened cleaning procedures and social distancing, to prevent against 

the presence of the disease. Therefore, if you choose to utilize The United Methodist Church of La 

Habraôs services and/or enter onto The United Methodist Church of La Habraôs premises you may be 

exposing yourself (and your children) to and/or increasing your risk of contracting or spreading COVID

-19. 

ASSUMPTION OF RISK:  I have read and understood the above warning concerning COVID-19. 

I voluntarily agree to accept any and all risk of being exposed to COVID-19 for myself and/or my chil-

dren in order to utilize The United Methodist Church of La Habraôs services and enter onto The United 

Methodist Church of La Habraôs premises, and such exposure may result in personal injury, illness, 

permanent disability, and death. These services are of such value to me and/or my children, that I ac-

cept the risk of being exposed to, contracting, and/or spreading COVID-19 in order to utilize The Unit-

ed Methodist Church of La Habraôs services and premises in person. 

WAIVER OF LAWSUIT/LIABILITY: I hereby forever release and waive my right to bring suit 

against The United Methodist Church of La Habra and The California-Pacific Annual Confer-

ence of the United Methodist Church and their successors, owners, officers, directors, trus-

tees, agents, employees, volunteers or other representatives in connection with exposure, in-

fection, and/or spread of COVID-19 related to utilizing The United Methodist Church of La Ha-

braôs services and premises. I understand that this waiver means I give up my right to bring any 

claims including for personal injuries, disability, death, disease or property losses, or any other loss, 

including but not limited to claims of negligence and give up any claim I may have to seek damages, 

whether known or unknown, foreseen or unforeseen. 

CHOICE OF LAW:  I understand and agree that the law of the State of California will apply to this 

contract. 

I HAVE CAREFULLY READ AND FULLY UNDERSTAND ALL PROVISIONS OF THIS RELEASE, 

AND ON BEHALF OF MY CHILD(REN), FREELY AND KNOWINGLY ASSUME THE RISK AND 

WAIVE MY/OUR RIGHTS CONCERNING LIABILITY AS DESCRIBED ABOVE: 

Signature:  _________________________________________          Date:  ________________ 

Name (printed):______________________________________ 

631 N. Euclid Street La Habra Ŀ California 90631 Ŀ (562) 691-1797 

 



 

Craft and Art Fair  

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

November 21, 2020 

at  

La Habra United Methodist Church 

631 N. Euclid St. 

La Habra 
 

Masks and distancing required 


